
SEPTIC SYSTEM: 

The septic system, just like the well, has not been used in forty years, if it was ever used. 

According to documents from DEH, the septic system was only ever permitted pursuant to a 
single 18’x98” greenhouse on the property, for which a conditional use permit was issued in 
January 1982. This septic system was never permitted for residential use, but rather was 
permitted for commercial use in relation to a single greenhouse being used for agricultural 
storage. Further, the plotted point on the soil percolation test conducted on or around November 
18, 1981 was shown as being on the border of “marginal” and “unacceptable.” 

The septic inspection was apparently performed by Steve’s Septic Service on March 29, 2022. 
The inspection report indicated that there was no “lush vegetation” present. However, on March 
12, 2022, the property owner cleared roughly 12,000 square feet of the property, in the exact area 
where the alleged leach field is located. (See video taken 03/12/2022).  

DOCUMENTS PROVIDED: 

1. 1981 Application for Individual Sewage Disposal System Permit
2. 1981 Septic Permit Application Checklist
3. 1981 Summary of Soil Texture/Suitability Analysis
4. 1981 Winzler & Kelly Soils Percolation Test Data
5. Supporting documents

Signed:
Cyndy Day-Wilson
John Wilson
Chad Christensen


























































